
 

 

 

 

No. BSGHP (SHQ) 1-7/2025 - 47                                     Dated: - 30-06-2025 

To 
    All the Vice Chancellors, 
     All the Principals, 
     All the Group Leaders of Open Units, 
     Bharat Scouts and Guides, Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:  Postponement of State Level Advocacy Workshop on SDGs for Rovers and Rangers 

Sir/Madam, 

    Greetings from Bharat Scouts and Guides, Himachal Pradesh. 

    With reference to this office letter No. BSGHP (SHQ) 1-7/2025 - 46 dated 23-06-2025 
regarding the State Level Advocacy Workshop on Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) for Rovers and Rangers, 
scheduled to be held from 2nd to 6th July, 2025 at the State Training Centre, Rewalsar, District Mandi (H.P.), it is 
hereby informed that due to adverse weather conditions, the said event has been postponed until further notice in 
the interest of the safety and well-being of all participants. 

    The revised dates for the workshop will be shared with you shortly. 

    You are kindly requested to inform all concerned participants accordingly and await the 
updated schedule. 

    Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

         Yours in Scouting, 
          

 
 
(Dr. Raj Kumar) 
State Secretary, 

          The Bharat Scouts and Guides,  
           Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.  
 
Endst. Even No. Dated: Shimla-1  the    2025. 
Copy to: 

1. Dr. Amarjeet Kumar Sharma, State Chief Commissioner cum Director Hr. Education H.P. 
2. The State Organising Commissioner (Scouts/Guides), BSGHP.  
3. Assistant State Organising Commissioner (Rovers/Rangers) of BSGHP.  

 
 
 

 
State Secretary, 

          The Bharat Scouts and Guides,  
           Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.  
 



 


